

# Saint Peter Parish Religious Education Program Goes Virtual for the Beginning of the Year 2020-2021

St. Peter Parish will hold a virtual Religious Education Program for the beginning of the year 2020/2021 due to the prevalent COVID-19 Pandemic. Students of grades K – 12 will receive Religious Education instruction virtually.

 During Advent we will re-evaluate to see if we can safely bring the students back into an in-person classroom in January.

Emails have been sent to parents! If you have not received an email or are new please go to the website:

<u>stpeterarchbold.com/faith-formation/religious-education</u>

## ON THE WEBSITE:

- Welcome Letter September 2020
- Religious Education Schedule 2020-2021
- Registration and Medical Release Forms
- Fall Student Handbook
- Shapes for Registration
- Textbook Pick-Up Procedure and Instructions

#### COMING UP:

- Catechetical Sunday September 20, 2020. Please, try to be present for the Special Blessing of your 2020-2021 Catechists! These dedicated teachers would love to see you there!
- Opening Mass will be September 23, 2020 at 7:00 PM. Again, please try to be present as there will be very few opportunities for us to meet face to face this year.

## PARENTS CHOOSE FROM THE FOLLOWING PICK-UP DATES AND TIMES TO:

- \*Pick-up Textbooks
- \*Sign Registration and Medical Release Forms
- \*Pay Registration Fee
- \*Email Addresses for Students and/or Parents
- \*Drop off finished Shapes

#### Sunday September 13, 2020

- 11:30 AM 1:30 PM
- 4 PM 6 PM

## Monday September 14, 2020

- 11:00 AM 1:00 PM
- 4 PM 6 PM

#### Wednesday September 16, 2020

- 10:00 AM 2:00 PM
- 6 PM 8 PM

## Thursday September 17, 2020

- 10:00 AM 2:00 PM
- 6 PM 8 PM

Enter the door near the office and go to the Activity Center - Please keep social distance from anyone else present. Your child(ren) does not need to be present at pick-up.

- If you are feeling sick or running a fever do not come to pick up the Religion Textbook. Instead contact the DRE to make other arrangements.
- If you are at high risk for COVID-19 and not comfortable or feel safe entering the building contact the DRE to make other arrangements.